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"And | sent messengers unto them, saying, 1 am doing a great work,

so that 1 cannot come down: why should the work cease,
whilst 1 leave it, and come down to you?" (Nehemiah 6:3, KJV)

Dear Friends and Family,

Spring Has Arrived: What a welcome change the weather has been these past couple of weeks! Longer
days, plenty of sunshine, and warmer temperatures have lifted everyone's spirits. The countryside continues
L to transform with blooming flowers, and the fields are filling up daily with adorable newborn lambs. It feels
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EAFiEr B8R0 like the whole landscape is coming alive!
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GARMON NEWYDD Ministry Highlights: We've been busy with regular worship services, volunteer opportunities, one-on-one
PANT-Y-DWR, RHAYADER, witnessing, and so much more. While we wish we could share every conversation and ministry moment, we'll
WALES LDG 5LW focus on this month's highlight: our Ladies’ Luncheon.
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+44 7440 748014 Ladies' Luncheon Success: For the first time since our arrival in Wales, we saw young mothers and their

2WALESACHRIST@GMAIL.COM little girls attend our Ladies’ Luncheon. Even more exciting was the attendance of many ladies who don't
ZNBEESAQMRITIOgR currently attend church or chapel and have little understanding of God or the Bible.

Our fairy-tale themed luncheon was a hit! The ladies had a wonderful time building castles out of shoeboxes
and toilet paper rolls, proving that good, clean fun is possible and doesn't need to be complicated. More
importantly, we shared God's love through a Bible lesson explaining how God's Word is like a mirror and also

BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH an invitation to something far greater than any Royal Ball.
P.0. BOX 1544
PICKENS, 5C 29671 While we didn't see immediate professions of faith, several of the ladies (including those who don't know the
BZ‘;Z";";"ZS;?ZG Lord) listened with complete attention. Seeds were definitely planted!

Looking Ahead: After taking a week to rest and catch up on other tasks, we're back in full planning mode.
MISSION BOARD We're preparing for our Ladies' Retreat the first week of May, Holiday Bible Club the last week of May, and
Family Fun Day at the end of June.
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R-0,B0X.519 Spiritual Warfare: In recent months, we've seen exciting signs of change in people's
ERRAELIONSER 057 outlook toward God and the chapel. Some are beginning to wrestle with their pre-
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conceived ideas about “religion,” and we've witnessed the beginnings of spiritual
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awakening.

But as always, the enemy isn't happy with these results. He's been busy firing his
deadly darts at us and our ministry. It's been difficult when the threads God has woven
through us seem to be unraveling. However, we've found great comfort in Nehemiah's
example and have taken his stand that we are doing a good work, and we won't come
down!

Thank you for your continued prayers for the people of Wales and for the work God has
called us to do here. Your support is precious to us!

In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana Rongione
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